
 
Changes to Pedestrian Crosswalk at Buena Vista Street – Tuesday, May 9, 2017 
 
Update from the City of San Antonio’s Capital Project Officer on May 5, 2017.  These changes 
remain in effect until further notice.  
 
The pedestrian crosswalk at the corner of Frio Street and Buena Vista Street will be blocked off 
beginning Tuesday, May 9, 2017 for continued work by the City of San Antonio.  Detour signs will 
be posted to assist pedestrians traveling between MNT, BVB, FS, and DBB.  Sidewalks on both 
sides of Frio Street will also be closed off to pedestrian traffic.  A five-foot pedestrian access path 
will be placed on Frio Street (southbound) to allow pedestrians to travel along Frio Street from 
Buena Vista Street to W. Cesar Chavez Boulevard.     
 
Please reference the attached map for detailed detour information.  The black arrows on the 
streets indicate vehicular traffic.  The red arrows indicate pedestrian crosswalks.  The Frio Street 
pedestrian walk is indicated by “5’ Ped Access” on the southbound (left) lane on Frio Street.    
 


